
Please come and celebrate with us when Lady Anne McIntosh officially opens 

the Rosedale Abbey CP School Nursery 
at 2.00 p.m. on Friday 29th January 2016 

 

    
 

   
 

What do parents and carers have to say? 
 

‘Rosedale School Nursery is an inspiring and beautifully resourced setting.  There is a wonderful, 

caring, family atmosphere in this vital rural nursery.’ 
 

‘Being a past pupil of Rosedale Abbey School, there is something very special about returning 

with my little boy, Stanley.  He absolutely loves coming.  His face lights up as soon as he sees 

everyone!  It’s such a friendly and relaxed place to be.’ 
 

 ‘Having a nursery in Rosedale is a lifeline, as travelling out of the valley is both costly and time-

consuming.  It’s also a perfect environment for the children to get to know each other.’ 
 

‘Rosedale Nursery is brilliant.  My daughter really enjoys going to meet children of the same age 

and those living in the dale.  I also enjoy meeting other mums.’ 
 

‘My son absolutely loves coming to Rosedale Nursery.  Socially it’s an excellent opportunity for 

the both of us to get out and meet people without having to leave our village!’ 
 

‘The Stay & Play Baby Group at Rosedale School is excellent. My daughter really looks forward 

to playing with the other children and I enjoy socialising with the other parents.  We are so lucky 

to have the sessions in such a rural area.’ 
 

 ‘We both love coming to the play group at Rosedale – fun for mummy and children too!  Great 

atmosphere and everyone is very friendly!’ 
 

What does Nicola Johnson, the headteacher, have to say? 
 

‘We are delighted that Lady Anne McIntosh has agreed to officially open our Nursery.  She 

has been a good friend to the Dale and to the School. 

We have a fabulous Early Years’ resource here at Rosedale School, in a truly wonderful 

setting. We are an outward-looking community school, with great children and superb 

staff!  We share the belief that it takes a village to raise a child and are happy to belong to 

The Village School Community. 

Why not pay us a visit and find out for yourself?’ 


